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Bulletin #3 of 2024. January 23, 2024

CHANGE TO PRODUCT BULLETIN
P/N 550-050 Jam Nut Now 316L Stainless Steel

Products Affected: P/N 505-027 SuperFlow® Demand Regulator Assembly “B”, P/N 505-069 350 
SuperFlow® Regulator Assembly & P/N 505-455 Regulator Assembly

The Jam Nut, used on the inlet side of the SuperFlow®, SuperFlow® 350, and 455 Balanced Regulator 
Assemblies, will now be made out of 316L Stainless steel. Once our chromed brass stock runs out, Kirby 
Morgan will install the updated jam nut on all future regulator assemblies production.

The P/N 550-050 jam nut’s material has been changed from chromed brass 
to 316L stainless steel, while retaining the same visual appearance.

Any old chromed brass jam nuts stock can be used without issue. Due to a material change, the 
chromed brass jam nut will no longer be available after the current stock is used. There will be no 
change to the associated procedures for installation and maintenance of the stainless steel jam nut.

There is NO change in the part number.
There is NO change in price at this time.
There will be no exchanges offered.

Please contact your authorized KMDSI dealer or e-mail sales@kirbymorgan.com for more information.
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